
February 5, 1997

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1351

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re: APRIL 1, 1997 “F” CLASSIFICATION FILING

Please be informed that the Bureau has submitted a filing of Pennsylvania “F” Classifications
with a proposed effective date of April 1, 1997.  That filing, Proposal C-336, proposes an overall
rate increase of 124.27 percent.

Policies issued with effective dates on and after April 1, 1997 must be qualified as carrying
tentative rates and the Pending Rate Change Endorsement is to be used for this purpose.  Note
that such policies issued at current rates or on a “to be determined” basis must be endorsed
subsequently with the new carrier rates.

Carriers wishing to obtain copies of the filing may do so by contacting the Bureau’s Actuarial
Department.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President
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